
Lincoln County 4-H Horse Leaders Meeting 
LC Fair Grounds 11/02/15; 7pm  (DRAFT) 
Web Version* 
 
Attendees:  Robin N., Janet O’N., Lindsey S., Cheyanne W., and Bridget Rohner 
 
7:05 Robin opened the meeting and introduced herself and gave a brief explanation of the role 
and purpose of the Lincoln County Horse Program Board.  Those attending introduced 
themselves and the role they play in the Lincoln County Horse Program.   
 
Business: 
Approval of minutes:  Minutes from the August 31st, 2015 meeting were read.  Janet moved to 
accept the minutes with the correction of the spelling of Gera’s name.  Motion approved. 
 
2015 Budget:  Bridget shared the closing budget summary for 2015.  As of September 30, 2015 
the Horse Program had $188.95 in Checking and $1001.24 in savings. Gera C. has stepped down 
as Treasurer.  Janet made a motion to have the mailing address on the Horse Program bank 
statements sent by Wheatland Bank changed to the WSU Extension office in Davenport, WA 
instead of Gera C.  Lindsey seconded the motion. Motion passed.  
 
2016 Budget Proposal:  The 2016 Budget will be discussed and approved at the next meeting 
December 7, 2015.   
 
Upcoming Events:  Future Horse Program events will be discussed and dates set at the next 
meeting December 7, 2015.  4-H members and volunteers are encouraged to attend the next 
meeting to give input into the type of events offered this year in Lincoln County. Robin 
announced that there are two Junior Rodeo events scheduled to be in Davenport in the coming 
year.   
 
Next meeting will be December 7th, 2015; 6pm at the Lincoln County Fair Grounds.  All 4-H 
Volunteers and 4-H members interested in the Lincoln County Horse Program are welcome to 
attend.  
Next Meeting Agenda:1) Discuss horse club needs and set dates for future horse events. 
   2) Elect Horse Program Officers 
   3) Set 2016 Budget for the Lincoln County Horse Program 
 
Respectfully submitted by Bridget Rohner  
 
 

*For internet safety, some last names, phone numbers, and physical addresses are removed from “web versions.” Official hard copy of 
Lincoln-Adams 4-H documents can be requested from the Extension Office -659-3209  or  robertk @ wsu.edu  (remove spaces). 


